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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 2:05 PM
To: 'Maria Zywica'
Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Zywica,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Maria Zywica [mailto:zywicam1@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 1:42 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket number 160021-E1 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850. 
Re:docket number 160021-E1 
 

 

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 
 

I am writing this letter to express my concern about the proposed FPL rate hike. Why do we 
want to give FPLmore money when they are profitable and on course to make over 1.5 
billion dollars in 2017, without the increase!  
This will come on the backs of Florida citizens who don't know how much will go to 
executive pay, political contributions and shareholders who don't even live here. These times 
are difficult enough without this added burden on citizens who don't even have another 
option.  
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It would be in the bests interests of all those who are not wealthy, of which there are many in 
Florida, to leave the rates as they are. Let FPL think about how they could improve life for 
the citizens of Florida without asking us to pay more. 
 

Respectfully, 
Maria Zywica 
FPL Customer 
191 Torrey Pines PT 
Naples FL 34113 

Contemporary Design, LLC 

191 Torrey Pines Pt 
Naples, FL 34113 
Cell: 239-595-4628 Fax: 239-774-4279 
Email: zywicam1@comcast.net 
 




